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Police seek help with hit-and-run investigation

Release Date: Tuesday, Feb. 5, 2019
Contact: Cara Zinski-Neace, Police Information Specialist, 937-333-1201

The Dayton Police Department Crash Reconstruction Unit is asking for the public's
assistance with a hit-and-run investigation.

The incident happened on Dec. 25, 2018, just before 7 p.m., in the 100 block of
Dearborn Avenue (near McCall Street), when a vehicle struck a pedestrian and fled
the scene.

The pedestrian was in serious condition and remains hospitalized. The hit-and-run
vehicle is described as possibly an SUV, dark in color, with four doors and tinted
windows. The vehicle would have damage to the right front side and a broken right
headlight.

Anyone who may have witnessed the incident or has information about it or the
suspect vehicle is asked to contact Detective Sanders at 937-333-1104 (to remain

anonymous, contact Miami Valley Crime Stoppers at 937-222-STOP).

#



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001z0YzW59aTm_fnvR--L7wKL-cJ24R8m8_HCgpJGuo9sHGm3R77_YDDHLNQdr96edX9egZvgnj2dZ7UxYYe7L1YnWzQ372Ewb-YuuGAxp-agXKEwUMOZmxZY6st_F5nIG5ulnryELpqaBXB3_tMeos0q_2PkOWfplSuvlozjfZriN_Wgi0UaGplYGkN5Ggvv9Z&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001z0YzW59aTm_fnvR--L7wKL-cJ24R8m8_HCgpJGuo9sHGm3R77_YDDNesGZnD85tBOGSTHpimf0_w_ByKsNlWsvu51ggIFX9oq5p8tAqGVY4O4pmZR0WkbcRa5PaD23wXNSeGy8uG-WoA7DDGKA2XwBL6gx9U20ciR-NuVxXVHtH-PvKdvf1a8w==&c=&ch=

